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Monday, 18 July 2022

Dear Respected Parents/Guardians,

We pray this letter reaches you in the best of Imaan and health. Ameen.

Jalsah

Tuesday 19th July: Girls’ jalsah will take place in the Melting Pot Hall. Mothers/sisters are welcome. Exam results 
will be given on the day to all apas’ classes.

Thursday 21st July: Boys’ jalsah will take place in the Darul Quran Masjid. Fathers/brothers are welcome. Exam 
results will be given on the day to all ustaads’ classes.

Madrasah Holidays and Restart

Madrasah will finish for all normal classes on Thursday 21st July at 6.30 pm. There will be no madrasah on Friday 
22nd July.

Normal classes will have holidays from Friday 22nd July – Monday 5th September.

For our existing students, madrasah reopens for the new academic year on Tuesday 6th September.

For our new enrolling Class 1 students, madrasah will start on Wednesday 7th September.

Hifz Class Holidays and Restart

Hifz Classes will have madrasah on Friday 22nd July. 

They will have two weeks holiday from Monday 25th July – Friday 5th August.

Hifz Class new academic year will start on Monday 8th August.

2022-2023 Year Planner

The full 2022-2023 Academic Year Planners for normal and hifz class will be published on our website once all the 
dates are confirmed (https://darulquranbolton.co.uk/madrassa/).

Shukran. 
Darul Quran Madrasah.

https://darulquranbolton.co.uk/madrassa/

